
 

 
C/o Metropolitan Area Planning Council  http://www.mapc.org/magic 
Heidi Stucker, MAGIC Subregional Coordinator  hstucker@mapc.org 
60 Temple Pl., Boston, MA 02111  617-933-0739 

September MAGIC Meeting 

Thursday, September 8, 2016; 2:30 – 4:30 pm 

16 Lincoln Road, Donaldson Room, 1st floor 

 

*Location Change: We’ll be in Lincoln for this meeting. Address above* 

 

AGENDA 

2:30 pm Welcome (5 minutes) 

 Jennifer Burney, Lincoln Director of Planning and Land Use, MAGIC Chair 

  

2:35 pm MS4 Permit (40 minutes) 

 Martin Pillsbury, MAPC 

 

3:15 pm Climate Change Plan (40 minutes) 

 Barry Keppard, MAPC 

 

3:55 pm Community Exchange (30 minutes)  

 Towns:  

Bedford: Negotiating Housing Redevelopment near Bedford Center 

 Bolton: Applying for Green Community Status 

 Partner Organizations:  

  OARS: Water: state policies, MS4 & increasing water demands 

  CrossTown Connect: Pilot commuter shuttle program 

  495 Metrowest Partnership: Suburban Edge Community Commission 

 

4:25 pm Announcements (5 minutes)  
 
4:30 pm Meeting Adjourn 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Special Event: CPTC Training: Intro to Subdivision Control Law and ANR:  

Thursday, October 27, 7-9pm in Boxborough  

MAGIC Meeting:  Thursday, November, 3, 2016, 2:30 – 4:30 pm in Concord 
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MS4 Permit 

 

Presentation on the changes to the MS4 Permit and MAPC technical assistance opportunities 

given by Martin Pillsbury, MAPC Environmental Planning Director. See presentation slides.  

 

Review the “Regulated Area Map” by town to learn what communities or parts of 

communities are subject to the Phase II MS4 Program: 

https://www3.epa.gov/region1/npdes/stormwater/ma.html 

 

MAPC described its work with the Neponset Stormwater Partnership (NSP). MAPC, with the 

NSP has developed outreach materials; completed stormwater mapping and analysis; 

recommended stormwater bylaw amendments; and providing guidance on stormwater 

management financing.     

 

This area is a priority project area, as identified in the FY 2017 MAGIC workplan, and 

meeting attendees reiterated interest in working with MAPC on a regional stormwater 

project to support compliance with the MS4 Permit.  

 

Motion proposed and accepted to have MAGIC Officers and MAPC develop a scope of 

work for regional collaborative stormwater management project to support compliance with 

MS4 Permit.   

 

Climate Change Plan 

 

Presentation by Barry Keppard on the Climate Resilience plan. See presentation slides.  

 

The presentation highlighted vulnerabilities, and presented preliminary adaptation 

strategies. MAPC staff are completing revisions to the draft report. The Climate Change 

Working Group meeting will take place at the end of September/October - Date to be 

confirmed. Those interested in being part of the review team should email 

hstucker@mapc.org 

 

Community Exchange 

 

Town representatives and partner organizations described initiatives and events in their 

towns and service areas. Please contact hstucker@mapc.org if you would like to follow up 

with any of the presenters.  
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